
I am afraid that my first testimony wrongly quoted my position.
I am definitely AGAINST HB 2357.   I HAVE USED OFRI MATERIALS FOR YEARS IN MY CLASSROOM AND AS A DIRECTOR OF 
SEVERAL OUTDOOR SCHOOL PROGRAMS IN MAPLETON, PLEASANT HILL AND SIUSLAW SCHOOL DISTRICTS.
WE NEED TO FULLY FUND OFRI.  THEY DO EXCELLENT PROFESSIONAL WORK.  VOTE NO!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
THank you
Kay King
PO Box 219
Flroence OR 97439


